
In light of the circumstances, and notably the current 
health crisis, Interparfums’ Board of Directors, meeting on 
April 1, 2020, has decided to postpone the 2020 Annual 
General Meeting, initially scheduled to be held on Friday, 
April 24, 2020, to Wednesday, June 24, 2020.

In addition, due to the lack of visibility at the present time, 
the company has withdrawn its 2020 guidance that was 
issued at the end of 2019.
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